LOYALIST COLLEGE

May 28, 2015

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
1536 Wynkoop St., Suite 100
Denver CO 80202

Re: Loyalist College STARS 2.0 Report Submission
To whom it may concern,

I am proud to present Loyalist College’s first Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment and
Rating System (STARS) report. This report represents an important milestone for the
College and will be used to guide and inspire our efforts going forward. We now know
exactly where we stand today so that we can celebrate our successes and plan for
improved performance in the future.

For a number of years, Loyalist College has been ramping up our efforts on the
sustainability front. The formation of a Sustainability Committee, followed by the
articulation of an overarching Sustainability Policy and the inclusion of Sustainability as
a key metric in our Strategic Plan are all evidence of our efforts to embed sustainability
at the core of decision-making. Our rating reflects this commitment.

I would like to recognize the many Loyalist staff and faculty that contributed to this
report. Their willingness to collaborate and their dedication to providing accurate and
thoughtful responses has directly led to the successful completion of this report and
renewed the conversation around sustainability in the process. We are proud of our
Bronze rating and are eager to keep the momentum going. Thank you also to the
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) for the
opportunity to participate in such an important endeavor and the guidance and support
provided by your staff along the way.

I affirm that the information is correct to the best of my knowledge and accurately
reflects the College’s current sustainability performance.

Sincerely, @

Maureen Piercy
President and CEO

MP/BMcW
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